Plastic Pollution Reduction Act 
What does it mean for my business?
As you may be aware, New Jersey Governor Phil Murphy signed into law on November 4, 2020 the Plastic Pollution Reduction Act.  It will serve as one of the strongest plastic bag bans in our country.  To stay ahead of this issue, our Office is providing the two page summary for your review.  We will also offer this year a webinar/or in-person program to discuss this new law and meet with State officials on its impact. 
Please take a look at the Plastic Pollution Reduction Act summary and contact us with any question regarding this new law.  
 

